
Lehi Elementary PTA 
Newsletter  -- September

PTA  President’s  Message

Hello,  Lehi  Lions  and  welcome  to  the  beginning  of  another  

great  school  year!    We  are  very  excited  about  all  of  the  PTA  

programs  we  have  going  on  this  year.

A  few  examples  are  –  the  Fall  Carnival,  “Annie”  (the  play),  

Dads-­n-­Donuts,  Room  Parent  Tea,  Science  Fair,    Spelling  

put  these  awesome  activities  on.    We  encourage  everyone  

to  get  involved  in  helping  to  enrich  and  inspire  our  children.    

Please  feel  free  to  contact  me,  Heather  Rasmussen,  at  

(801)  768-­8328,  or  Amy  Grace  at  (801)  768-­2002.

Goooo  Lehi  Lions!!!  

                Heather  Rasmussen  &  Amy  Grace,  Co-­Presidents

Calendar

September
9 Picture Day
11 Carnival Planning Mtg 2pm
20 Fall Carnival 4:30 - 7:30pm
25 Room Parent Tea 3:30 pm
26 Community Council 2:30pm

October
3  PTA Board Meeting  10 am 

(Faculty Lunchroom) 
10 and 11 -- Fall Break
16 Dad’s and Donuts,  9:15 am
 Kindergarten
14 Teacher Development Day 
31 Halloween Parade (time TBA)

Subject to change.  Events updated on the 
Lehi Elementary PTA Facebook page.

Mark your calendars now!

The PTA Fall Carnival is back!
Join us on Friday September 20th from 4:30-7:30 PM

For food, fun, and games!
We need some awesome volunteers to make it happen.  If 
you can help, please email us at jmoesser@hotmail.com, 
or attend the final planning meeting on Sept. 11 at 2pm.  

Lehi  Elementary  is  looking  for  volunteers  to  help  

during  recess.    If  you  are  interested  in  helping,  

simply  go  into  the  office  and  give  them  

your  name  and  they  will  help  you  set  a  

time  that  works  for  your  schedule.    Or  

sign  up  for  “substitute”  service!    This  

could  be  a  good  chance  to  see  how  

your  own  child  is  behaving  on  the  

playground  or  to  meet  your  child’s  

friends.

Recess  Volunteers

Room Parent Tea
September 25th 

at 3:30pm

www.facebook.com/
LehiElementaryPTA

Scan with your smartphone for 
the latest updates, events, and 

happenings!

Fall into 
Carnival 

Fun! 

Community Council
Open to everyone, the Lehi Elementary 

Community Council is an advisory body.  

Our school receives an annual dividend 

from the School LAND Trust Program 

and the council reviews and prepares 

plans for this and other academic 

improvements for our students each year 

(all plans are reviewed by the school 

board).  The council will meet Thursday, 

September 26th at 2:30pm at school.



The PTA Membership Drive is underway.  
Memberships are only $6 and goes to support 
too many things to list here!  Contact any member 
of the Board or message us through the Facebook 
page to find out how to sign up.

Choir is held Wednesday 
mornings at 8.  We have 
asked for a $5 donation.  
Questions can be 

C
H
O
IR

directed to Heidi Needles at 801-768-2606.

Volunteers Always 
Needed:  Recess/lunch, Fall 
Carnival,  & other activities!  
Contact a Board Member or 

see the Facebook page.

Did you know that you can earn money for our school every time you use your rewards card at Smith’s?  
Sign-up is easy!  Next time you shop, just ask the cashier to scan this barcode.  

You only have to enroll once per year (but you do 
need to renew if you signed up last year), and Smith’s 
will donate a percentage of your total yearly purchases 
to Lehi Elementary!   Please enroll today!

And save those Labels for 
Education on the side of soup 
cans as well as Box Tops!

  Believe,  Dream,  Inspire

ReflectionsReflections

Watch for updates on the 
Spelling Bee and Science Fair!!

Dad’s and Donuts 

Kindergarten 

Oct 16th -‐-‐ 9:15am

Other grades on the FB page


